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NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY 
CENTHAL SECURITY SERVICE 

FORT GECIRGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755 

Mr. Gilbert H. Vieira 
955 Moraga Road 
Lafayette, CA 94549 

Dear Mr. Vieira: 

Serial: N0826 
13 June 1983 

I appreciate your taking the trouble tq express your 
concern with what you read about the National Security Agency 
and the George C. Marshal 1 Research Library. Unfortunately, 
newspapers are not always able to place events in context. 
Your description of our actions suggests considerable mis­
understanding. Your fears are unfounded. I have attached a 
copy of my reply to a similiar concern by Congressman Smith of 
Oregon. It will provide you a better understanding of our 
visit and relationship with the Marshall Library. 

Encl: 
a/s 

Sincerely, 
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LI C:::D. ~UREi°"' 

Lieutenant General, USAF 
Director, NSA/Chief, CSS 
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M/R: This letter was drafted by the Director. Q4 suggested 
that it cover a copy of our response to SSCI. The Director 
concurred in this approach. The letter to the SSCI has not 
been drafted. We recommend, in the interest of not delaying 
this response, that the Director's letter to Congressman Smith 
be substituted instead. 

43,5825s,6 Jun 83,rnrnw 

~L 86-36/50 USC 3605 

DDPP 

Approved by Director 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~-
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NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY 
CENTRAL SECURITY SERVICE 

FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755 

The Honorable Robert F. Smith 
118 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Congressman Smith: 

Serial: N0789 
8 June 1983 

Reference is made to your letter of May 19, 1983, addressed 
to the Office of Legislative Liaison, Department of Defense, and 
enclosing a May 6, 1983 letter from a constituent, Ann Kelly. 
Your letter has been referred to this Agency for appropriate 
response. 

The article from the April 29, 1983 issue of The Oregonian 
enclosed with the letter from your constituent did not, in our 
view, contain a complete description of the visit by representa­
tives of this Agency to the Marshall Library. 

The Marshall Library has a government-authorized secure­
storage facility and government-approved secu~ity clearances for 
archivists to· permit the Library to hold classified and other 
sensitive government-or{ginated information contained in the 
collections entrusted to it. The Library holds the collections 
of two former National Security Agency (NSA) officials; former 
Director of NSA, LTG Marshall s. Carter (also current President 
of the Marshall Foundation, the parent body of the Library), 
and William F. Friedman, a former senior cryptologist at NSA. 
Both of these collections contain some information which is 
classified or protected from disclosure by various statutes. 

The NSA and the Marshall Library have had a long and mutually 
beneficial working relationship which has involved, inter alia, 
the declassification of much information contained in the 
Friedman Collection as well as providing the Library related 
historical mat'erial and the loan of certain government-owned_ 
equipment. 

The visit at issue was made because it appeared from a 
~ecently published book that certain material that was supposed 
to be closed to the public had been exposed without formal 
authorization by the U.S. Government or the Library. 

The NSA representatives advised the Library regarding the 
status of some properly classified information and of certain 
information which is protected by statute. 
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The goal of the Agency and of the Library is to make the 
maximum amount of historical material available to the public 
for historical research while at·· the same time protecting 
valid national security-related information as required by 
law. 

Sincerely, 

Lieutenant General, USAF 
Director, NSA/Chief, CSS 
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